
 

 

 

Help Us Hydrate Our 

Wildcat Students! 

 
Forrest Road Elementary School will be 

accepting donations of BOTTLED 

WATER! 

Monday, August 10th through Thursday, 

August 13th  

If you would like to donate, please bring 

cases of bottled water to drop off during 

your verification time slot. 

 


